MUNICIPALITY OF

West Elgin

Council Highlights

June 10, 2021 Council Meeting

Council received a monthly report from the Chief Building Official. There were 37
permits issued in May, in comparison to 35 in 2020.

Council received a monthly report the Fire Chief. Chief McArthur stated that they
have appointed a Fire Prevention Officer and Fire Training Officer.

Council received a month report from the Manager of Operations and Community
Services.

Council recommended approval to the Elgin County Land Division for a severance
application for 22034 Downine Line.

Council recommended approval to the Elgin County Land Division for a severance
application for 25597 Stalker Line.

Council appointed Spriet’'s and Associates Engineers to prepare a report for the
closing in part of the Krause Drain.

Council approved the discontinuing of charging a fee for dog licensing as of January
1, 2022.

Council chose to defer the Strategic Plan until the next term of Council.

Council received news that Elgin County has been designated a Regional Fire
Training Centre.

Council supported a proclamation for World Elder Abuse Awareness Day on June
15, 2021.
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